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For Immediate Release:     February 4, 2016 
 

US 395 Widening Project Open House Scheduled for 
February 11 
 

San Bernardino County – The San Bernardino Associated Governments (SANBAG) and California Department of 
Transportation (Caltrans) invite the public to attend an Open House for the first phase of the U.S. Route 395 Widening 
Project.  The Open House will be held on Thursday, February 11, 2016, from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. at the High Desert 
Mavericks Conference Center located at 12000 Stadium Way, Adelanto, CA 92301.  

 
This meeting will provide information about the project process and the 
proposed improvements along US 395 between SR-18 and 
Chamberlaine Way in the cities of Victorville and Adelanto.  
 
The San Bernardino Associated Governments (SANBAG) is the council of 
governments and transportation planning agency for San Bernardino 
County.  With a governing Board of Directors comprised of 
representatives from the 24 incorporated cities and 5 county 
supervisorial districts, SANBAG is responsible for serving the County's 
2.1 million residents through cooperative regional planning and 
furthering an efficient multi-modal transportation system countywide. 
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